
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
6th October 2017 
      
Dear Parents 
 

Book Sale 
 

Norfolk Children’s Book Centre will again be holding a book sale in the School Library on 
Thursday 12th October from 9.00am until 5.00pm. They will be bringing along a good 
selection of quality books for all ages, which the children will have a chance to look at and 
purchase if they wish. There will also be an opportunity, after school between 4.00pm and 
5.00pm for parents and their children to view and purchase books.  
 
It is important to remember that if children are bringing money into school they must do so 
in a named purse or envelope.  
 
The Book Centre, based in Alby, is run by Marilyn Brocklehurst, who has a wonderful 
knowledge of children’s books. If you would like more information about Marilyn or the 
Book Centre please visit www.ncbc.co.uk. 
 
We look forward to welcoming Norfolk Children’s Book Centre back to Town Close and 
hope it will be as popular an event as it has been in previous years. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs Wootton 
Librarian 
 
 
  
 

http://www.ncbc.co.uk/

